
 

 

KS2 Spring Term 

 
Welcome to the Spring Term in Year 5/6.  The children in Year 5 will be 

exploring the question, ‘Who were the Anglo Saxons, Scots and Vikings and why did they want 

to settle, raid and invade Britain?’ and Year 6 will be exploring the question, ‘How has crime 

and punishment in Britain changed through the ages?’ 

 
W/C 3rd February 2025 Children’s Mental Health Week 

10th February 2025 Safer internet day 

12th February 2025 Valentine’s disco 

14th February 2025 Break up for half term 

24th February 2025 Back to school 

 

OVER THE COURSE OF THE HALF TERM CLASSES WILL BE INVITING PARENTS IN TO READ 

WITH THEIR CHILD IN THE LIBRARY 

 

3rd March 2025 Parents evening  

4th March 2025 Parents evening  

6th March 2025 World Book Day 

21st March 2025 Comic Relief 

3rd April 2025 Easter craft day  

4th April 2025 Easter service am Easter egg hunt 

4th April 2025 Break up for Easter 

General:  

 

Mrs Coulter is the new phase leader for Years 5/6 after the departure of Mrs Yardley who left at the 

end of the Autumn term.  If you have any concerns, please see your class teacher in the first instance. 

You can contact me by phoning the school or I am available most days before and after school.  Please 

ask the member of staff on the door if you wish to see me. 

Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the colder weather and everything is labelled. 

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform and has extra layers for outside. Check your 

child has the correct PE kit and has tape for earrings if they cannot be removed.  Can I take this 

opportunity to remind parents that no jewellery is permitted in school, however, stud earrings may be 

worn.  

Parents meetings will be taking place for Year 6 children who are approaching SATs.  Dates will be 

sent out with plenty of notice, please continue to check any correspondence with school.  

Homework  

 

In Year 5, children should continue to complete 3 reads each week and have their reading records 

signed at home by an adult each time they have read. In Year 6, the children should complete their 

green tick on Reading Plus and this will be checked by class teachers every Monday morning. Year 6 

children will receive their revision guides, and it will be expected for your child to work through these 

packs at home.  These will provide valuable support for your child in the lead-up to SATs and they will 

replace their previous homework sheets. Your child can also access their TT Rockstars accounts at 

home to give them extra times tables practice. You do not need to buy this app as it can be accessed 

directly from the internet.  

Thank you for your continued support. 



 

 

 


